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ORANGE COUNTY ANIMAL SERVICES 
ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 

MINUTES 
 
 
Date: June 16, 2020         Location:  WEBEX 

Meeting called to order by:  Chair Paul Wean     Time: 6:30 p.m. 

 
Minutes recorded/transcribed by:   Linda Hull      Meeting adjourned at:  7:00 p.m. 
 

 

MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE: 
Paul Wean, Chair 

Nanette P. Parratto-Wagner, Vice Chair 

Frayda Morris 

Rosina McVicker 

STAFF 
Diane Summers – Manager 

Peggy Meeks – Assistant Manager 

 

 

Richard Risser 

Janet Williams 

 
 
APPROVED:  _____________ 
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ORANGE COUNTY ANIMAL SERVICES 
ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 

June 16, 2020 
 

 
ITEM# 

 
TOPIC 

 
ACTIONS TAKEN/DISCUSSION/ASSIGNED 

1. 
 
2. 
 
3. 
 
4. 
 
5. 
 
6. 
 
7. 

Welcome/Roll Call 
 
Approval of Minutes 
 
Manager’s Report 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Old business 
 
 
New Business 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6:30 p.m.  
 
February minutes were approved. 
 
Diane Summers gave the manager’s report. Animal Services was closed to the public from March 22 to 
May 22 when it was opened by appointment only.  
 
Virtual adoptions have been implemented with eligible animals being advertised on the OCAS Facebook 
page.  
 
OCAS planned a pet food giveaway at Barnett Park, Saturday, June 27. 
 
 
Discussion of an Animal Abuse Registry was tabled due to limitations of WEBEX meeting 
 
 
The Board approved the following grant applications: 

 Purrrfect Angels Pet Rescue 

 ADORE Pet Rescue 

 Lil Rascals Dog Rescue 

 Cats in Knead 
 
Backyard Breeders were discussed with the Board concluding that Orange County should be taking this  
issue more seriously. 
 
Summers noted that OCAS is limited by state and local laws. Efforts have been made to promote 
education in areas where breeding is prevalent. If the board would like to be more proactive in 
introducing changes, it was suggested that they research other county’s efforts and present specific 
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Public Comments 
 
 
 
Adjournment 

suggestions.  
 
 
Paul Wean read a list of animal related bills that are before the Florida Legislature. 
 
 
 
Cris Ferreira stated that she believes county ordinances should be changed regarding pet stores selling 
puppies, and that breeders should be required to hold a license.  
 
 
7:22 p.m. - meeting adjourned 

The full audio recording of this meeting is available upon request.  


